
TERM 1 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

February 
 
20th Yrs 3-6 Aths Practice 
 Yr 5 Better Buddies 
 Yr 6 Getting Along 
 Gurus 
27th Yrs 3-6 Aths Practice 
 Parent / Teacher 
 Interviews 
 
March 
 
6th Yrs 3-6 Aths Practice 
13th Yrs 3-6 Aths Practice 
19th—нмst  Year 4 Camp 
20th Yr 3, 5 & 6 Excursion 
 to Phillip Island 
 Wild Life Park 
26th School Photos 
27th Yrs 3-6 Athletics Day 
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YEARS 3-6 ATHLETICS PRACTICE 
A reminder that the children in Grade 3-
6 will be having athletics practice on 
Tuesday afternoons at Inverloch.  Thank 
you to Belinda Jeffries who will be trans-
porting the Grade 3 & 4 children this 
coming Tuesday with Deanne & Vicki.  
We will leave school at 12.50pm and 
return by 3.30pm.  The Grade 5 & 6 chil-
dren will already be in Inverloch for the 
day.   
 
RUBBISH 
You will have noticed that we have 
some hard rubbish items in the car park 
that are in need of going to the tip.  If 
you have a ute or a trailer and happen 
to be going past on your way to the tip 
we would certainly appreciate it if you 
have time to stop and take them with 
you. 
 
HATS 
Please note that the wearing of hats is 
compulsory from September until the 
end of April, not Term 1 & 4 as previous-
ly stated in our first two newsletters.  

 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Please mark on your calendar that 
school photos will be taken on Monday 
26th March. 
 
WANTED—ART SMOCKS 
If you have any old shirts at home that 
you no longer need, could you please 
send them along to school so we can 
use them as art smocks. 
 
THANK YOU 
Thank you to Lily Ann & Warren Bal-
four's Aunty Crystal for donating some 
masks for us to use in investigations. 
 
 
 
 

16th February 2018 

PHILLIP ISLAND WILD LIFE PARK 
On Tuesday 20th March the children in 
Grades 3, 5 & 6 will be going on an ex-
cursion to the Phillip Island Wild Life 
Park.  Permission notices will be sent 
home shortly, however we are need-
ing to transport the children to and 
from Phillip Island by private cars.  If 
you are able to take some children and 
come along and enjoy the day with us 
please see Deanne asap. 
 
YEAR 5 BETTER BUDDIES & YEAR 6 
GETTING ALONG GURUS 
Next Tuesday our Grade 5 & 6 children 
will be spending the whole day at In-
verloch.  Can all children in Grades 5 & 
6 please be dropped off at Inverloch 
PS in the morning. Children who live in 
Inverloch will need to be collected 
from the Inverloch School at the end 
of the day.  The children who live in 
Kongwak will be transported back to 
the Kongwak school for pick up from 
there. 
 
PARENT / STUDENT / TEACHER INTER-
VIEWS 
Parent / student / teacher interviews 
will be held on Tuesday 27th February.  
Students may join in on the interview 
with their teacher and parents, but it 
may also be appropriate for them to 
play outside while you talk to the 
teacher. That will be at yours and the 
teacherΩs discretion. Please complete 
the attached form with your preferred 
interview time and return to the 
office. If this night doesnΩt suit you we 
are flexible so please see Karen or 
Deanne to arrange another time. 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Over the past 2 
weeks we have all 
enjoyed delicious 
chocolate cake and 
some little cakes to 

celebrate  

Joshõs 10th  

Birthday  

and  

Islaõs 9th  

Birthday!  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GIRL GUIDES 

Wonthaggi Girl Guides  from age 6 upwards, 
meet Mondays at the Wonthaggi RSL hall, Gra-
ham Street, Wonthaggi. Two groups Rainbow 
guides 6-9 years old & Yandiah Guides 8 years 
old upwards. Contact Cheryl Bertrand 0408 391 
035 

Leongatha Girl Guides meet Wednesdays at the 
Leongatha Guide Hall 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


